
From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA 
Sent: 5/30/2013 6:27:18 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: PG&E response to General Hagan's 5/16/13 request 

Need some help. Can you give me more specifics on what the money the second page of the 
enclosure was for? How did it relate to safety? 

Thanks 
BGH 

Brigadier General (CA) Jack Hagan 
Director, Safety & Enforcement Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(916) 267-7201 Cell 
Sent from my iPhone 

On May 16, 2013, at 16:38, "Doll, Laura" < Sip ge.com> wrote: 

FYI 

This response was provided via the service list this afternoon, but since some of 
you aren't on that I am providing it directly as General Hagan did last week. 

Regards 

Laura 

From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) <emory,hagan@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Date: May 9, 2013, 2:44:19 PM EDT 
To: "anthon.y.earlev@pge-corp.com" <anthony.earley@pge-corp.eom> 
Cc: "TEB3@pge.com" <TEB3@,pge.com>. "Nick Stravropoulos 
(nlsl@pge.com)" <nlsl@pge.eom>. Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) 
<emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov>. "Lindh, Frank" <frank.lindh@,cpuc.ca.gov>. 
"Malashenko, Elizaveta 1." <elizaveta.malashenko@,cpuc.ca.gov>. "Randolph, 
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Edward F." <edward.randolph@,cpuc.ca.gov>. "Clanon, Paul" 
<paul.clanon@,cpuc.ca.gov>. "Prosper, Terrie D." 
<terrie.prosper@,cpuc.ca.gov>. "Kahlon, Gurbux" 
<gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov>. "Myers, Richard A." 
<richard.mvers@cpuc.ca.gov>. "Cadenasso, Eugene" 
<eugen.e.cadetiasso@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: PG&E Expenditures on Pipeline Safety since the San Bruno 
Pipeline Rupture and Explosion of September 9, 2010 

Mr. Earley, please find the attached document regarding PG&E 
Expenditures on Pipeline Safety since the San Bruno Pipeline 
Rupture and Explosion of September 9, 2010. A hard copy of 
this document is being mailed out to you as well. 

Thank you, 

Aaron K. Pete 

Executive Assistant to the Director 

Brigadier General (CA) Emory J. Hagan, III 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone (415) 703-2179 

Fax (415) 703-3533 

AKP(8>couc. ca. gov 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 

<May 16 2013 Letter,pdf> 
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